
 

Avero AB recalls North Basketball Hoop Universal   

The North Trampoline Basketball Hoop Universal, article no. NA230020, was sold via web shops 
at North Trampoline in the period from 01/03/2020 to 05/04/2024.   

What is the danger? 

The basketball hoop has been incorrectly certified and therefore cannot be considered safe. 
There is a risk of jumping into the basketball hoop and injuring your head. If textile parts break, 
you can get stuck and injure yourself or risk strangulation, if the flexible bars break there is a risk 
of cutting yourself. As the product is not tested according to the correct procedure, there may 
be additional risks when using it. 

What should be done now? 

• The product should immediately stop being used and be dismantled from the 
trampoline. 

Contact us   

Contact North Trampoline customer service at info@northtrampoline.com for more 
information. 

We thank you for your cooperation and apologise for any inconvenience caused. 

With kind regards, the team at North Trampoline 


